
Construction scheduled on 

Dana Wharf  

Beginning next Monday, contractors will be removing and 

replacing the existing accessible ramp on the North East 

side of the Dana Wharf Sportfishing building. 

 

This construction is part of the renovation for the new 

restaurant tenant in this location.   

 

Contractors will be working in the evening hours in order 

to minimize disruption to neighboring businesses, and is 

anticipated to last approximately one week., with no work 

scheduled for Friday, February 14, 2014. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this project, please 

contact Ken Stetson at Vintage Marina Partners,  

949-254-9384. 
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